Emergency Neighborhood Meeting

Double-parking on the 800 Block of D Street NE

Meet at Washington Community Fellowship church 

907 Maryland Avenue at 6:00 pm on 
Monday April 9, 2007

Double-parking along the 800 block of D Street NE has long been a community problem.  This past Sunday, the Metropolitan Police Department First District posted a patrol car on 8th Street to prevent double-parking.  However, Commander Diane Groomes has asked for a meeting of all community stakeholders.

So I invite you to attend a meeting of the residents of the four blocks surrounding the Way of the Cross Church, representatives of MPD and PSA 102, the Church, other City officials, and myself.

I have invited representatives to attend from Fire and Emergency Services, the Mayor’s Community Outreach Coordinator for Ward 6, the District Department of Transportation, plus other City officials.

This is a problem that has carried over from my predecessor, Cody Rice.   I suspect he inherited it from his predecessor as well.  Information about the ANC, its activities, and documents can be found at http://ANC6A.org.

This will be an opportunity of all to speak and hear.  Please speak with passion, but all are expected to moderate their language to move towards a community resolution.

*
David Holmes
Commissioner,  ANC 6A03

holmes.anc6a03@gmail.com

